Salem City Hall o S 8. 745.9495

Zoning Board of Appeals - 148 Marlborough Rd.

City of Salem
Zoning Board of Appeals

Will hold the continuation of the public hearing for all persons interested in the petition of ANTHONY JERMYN & RICHARD
JERMYN seeking Variances from the provisions of Section 4.0 Dimensional Requirements of the Salem Zoning Ordinance, to allow
less than the required 100-foot minimum lot frontage and less than the required 100-foot minimum lot width for two proposed lots.
The proposed lots will take their frontage from a shared driveway off of Marlborough Road. The proposal is for the property
located at 148 MARLBOROUGH RD (R1 Zoning District).

Said hearing will be held on WED, AUG 27, 2014 at 6:30 p.m., 3rd floor, 120 WASHINGTON ST, ROOM 313.

Rebecca Curran, Chair
Board of Appeals



